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The next meeting of the GBOS will be Monday, March 21, 2016 at:

Keller Williams Building

18050 Saturn Lane

Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  
Refreshments will be potluck.
Our featured speaker will be: Nell Shimek of Shimek Gardens in Alvin.  Nell is a National Council Master Judge, and a Certified Master Design Consultant of The Benz School of Floral Design at Texas A & M University.  Presentation will be on “Orchid Cut Flower Arrangements”. She has judged at our previous orchid shows at the Nessler Center.  Please bring any cut flowers or filler foliage you may have available to enhance the presentation.

If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  
LindaB7x7@YAHOO.COM
Secretary:  Linda Baker
Galveston Orchid Society Web Page - www.galvestonbayorchidsociety.org
